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NOTICE
Water Quality Advisory

LIFTED

Whiskey Creek Water Service Area
Effective date: DECEMBER 10, 2013

e The Water Quality Advisory has been lifted effective immediately.

e The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has completed necessary
maintenance to your water treatment system that will allow effective
disinfection of the water from the Crocker Creek supply, resulting in
microbiologically safe drinking water during extreme storm events.
The RDN and the Vancouver Island Health Authority (VIHA) will
continue to work together on future upgrades that will ensure the
drinking water meets the BC Surface Water Treatment Objectives and
is safe to drink.

Thank you for your patience as we worked through upgrades and
improvements to your water system. We do not anticipate any further
services disruptions.

If you have any questions or require further information,
please contact:

WATER SERVICES DEPT. CONTACT INFO:
Administration ph. (250) 954-3792 or

Field Office ph. (250) 248-4914 or
E-mail: rcu@rdn.bc.ca zerowaste



